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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

11th September 2020



Dear Parents,
Thank you

We would like to thank all of our parents for your continued support during these difficult times.  The new systems are continuing to work well in school and the pupils are settling well into their new classes. 
Names in Uniform

Please ensure that all uniform is clearly labelled with your child’s name. Thank you.
Data collection sheets/ On-line safety consent form/ ‘End of day’ collection forms
If you haven’t already done so, please return your Data Collection sheet, Online Safety consent form and ‘End of Day’ collection form as soon as possible.  Thank you.
School Spider Surveys: 

Consent form for September 2020; Photographic Consent Form
Please ensure that you have completed the surveys on the School Spider App. There are two surveys to be completed: the ‘Consent form for September 2020’ and the ‘Photographic Consent Form’. 

Dogs
Please note that dogs are not allowed on the school premises, with the exception of Assistance dogs.
Best wishes,

Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher         
